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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:09 AM
To: 'LYNDON ROBINSON'
Subject: RE: Against FPL Rate Hike Proposal.

Good morning,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: LYNDON ROBINSON [mailto:bolotwo@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:38 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Against FPL Rate Hike Proposal. 
Importance: High 
 
My name is Mr. Lyndon Robinson residing at 14864 SW 140 Street, Miami Florida, 33196.In response to the 
FPL rate hike proposal, which I am opposed to; the proposed increase is viewed as lacking positive moral 
elements and has with it unethical undertones which will have a direct negative impact for the common 
persons who are living on a fixed budget with daily increases in medication, food and other necessities to 
sustain living. This proposed increase will not improve or sustain one's way of life, but it certain to degrade it! I 
am asking that FPL to withdraw its proposal for rate increase in the best interest of the customer whom they 
serve. FPL, you must be cognizant of the fact that the  customers are your biggest stakeholders and serious 
consideration about doing the right thing, for the right reasons, for the right cause and the right time is 
paramount, and that this will display the culture and character of your organization. I am hopeful that this 
plea and others will alter your course in this matter. I thank you.  
 

          Sincerely, 
Mr. Lyndon D. Robinson. 
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